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Circular No. (16) 2022 

Date: 10 May 2022 
 

To: All Pharmacies, Hospitals, and Clinics 
 

Subject: Use of the NHRA-MVC Traceability Hub for Pharmaceutical Product 
Traceability 

 
As per Resolution No. 41 of the year 2017, and in accordance with the National Health 
Regulatory Authority (NHRA) Medicines Barcoding and Serialization Guideline; Kingdom 
of Bahrain; May 2021 Version 1.3, all Pharmacies, Hospitals, and Clinics are required to 
sign-up with the NHRA-MVC Traceability Hub. 
The deadline to sign up has passed so you must go to the NHRA-MVC website and 
complete your sign-up process as soon as possible. The sign-up process is easy to 
complete and should take only a few minutes. 
 

• Go to the website NHRAMVC Website at  www.nhra-mvc.bh 

• Click - “Sign-Up” on the upper right-hand side of the main page navigation bar  

• Click - Select User Type  

• Click – Dispenser  

• Fill in the requested information 

 
Bahrain Pharmacies, Hospitals, and Clinics do not pay any fees. Additional information 
regarding sign-up, the use of the NHRA-MVC Traceability Hub, and other topics can be 
found at www.nhra-mvc.bh  You may also contact the NHRA-MVC Team at nhra-mvc-
support@rfxcel.com with any questions or comments. 
 

 
 
 

Dr. Mariam Athbi Al Jalahma 
Chief Executive Officer 
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